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More Welly     
                   December  2024 

Welcome to our final  edition of the More Welly 

for 2024.  

     

All too soon, the year is drawing close to an end. 

It’s been an eventful one with a new government, 

cost of living crisis, strikes and demonstrations.  

We  are hoping for a better year in 2025. 

 

Over the past year, we’ve tried to keep residents 

informed with our quarterly newsletter, More 

Welly.  If you have any ideas on how we can 

improve newsletter feel free to contact the estate 

office or register to join communication sub-

committee. 

 

GARDENING  

Next year the estate gardener will be continuing 

with the strategy of Improving biodiversity across 

the estate. 

 

On the lawns, this will include letting areas of the 

grass grow longer and allowing the flowers to 

grow, with new plants added to the borders. The 

aim is to increase insects and therefore, birds on 

the estate. 

 

RESIDENTS WINTER GET TOGETHER 

There will be a Winter get together for residents 

on Tuesday, 10th December 2024, from 7pm to 

9pm at the Oasis, LRC meeting room, SE1. 

 

All residents are encouraged to attend, it will be a 

fun time together, and the start of the X’mas 

merry making. If you would like to invite friends 

and family who previously lived here, please let 

the office know the numbers for catering reasons 

 

50TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION 

The 50th Anniversary planning team would like to 

say thank you to residents who were able to join 

them at the Chandlers Hall on Mon. 28th 

Oct.2024, and those who promised to record their 

memories. They were pleased to see your photos 

and to hear your recollection of life on Wellington 

Mills. 

 

 

BIRD OF THE MONTH:  

Guess the name of the bird of the month.!!!  

 

 
In the next newsletter, we’ll tell you more about 

our December bird of the month. 

 

X’MAS  OFFICE CLOSURE. 

The estate office will be closed from 3:00pm on 

Tuesday, 24th December 2024 to Wednesday, 1st 

January 2025. We reopen on Thursday, 2nd January 

2025 from 9:am as usual. 

 

On behalf of the Management Committee and 

Staff, we’d like to wish you all a very Merry 

Christmas and Happy New Year in advance. 
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